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Schedule of Applications to be considered by Chief 

Executive – Monday 18th May 2020 

 
 

 PLANNING APPLICATION NO: LA03/2020/0020/F 

PROPOSAL:   Proposed new free standing games room to side of 

dwelling 

SITE/LOCATION: 232 Ballynure Road, Ballyclare 

RECOMMENDATION: GRANT PLANNING PERMISSION 
 

 

 PLANNING APPLICATION NO: LA03/2019/0727/F 

PROPOSAL:   Proposed extension to existing building to provide 

additional storage facilities. 

SITE/LOCATION: Zeus Packaging, Unit 22, Belfast Road, Central Park, 

Mallusk, Newtownabbey, BT36 4FS 

RECOMMENDATION: GRANT PLANNING PERMISSION 
 

 

 PLANNING APPLICATION NO: LA03/2020/0142/F 

PROPOSAL:   Extension to provide activity halls, reception, WC and 

general storage facilities 

SITE/LOCATION: Rathfern Social Activity Centre, Knockenagh Avenue, 

Newtownabbey, BT36 6BE 

RECOMMENDATION: GRANT PLANNING PERMISSION 
 
 

 PLANNING APPLICATION NO: LA03/2020/0079/F 

PROPOSAL:   Two storey side extension to dwelling to allow living 

room and bedroom on ground floor with 2 bedrooms 

above. Addition of dormer windows to front elevation 

SITE/LOCATION: 34 Tardree Road, Kells 

RECOMMENDATION: GRANT PLANNING PERMISSION 
 

 

The Case Officer’s report on the applications above are available on the Council’s 

website under the Agenda for May 2020.  

 

As the Council responds to coronavirus (COVID-19) we have temporarily amended the 

Council’s procedure for dealing with applications that would normally go to the 

Planning Committee until normal business resumes.  Whilst there will be no Committee 

meetings during this period procedures have now been put in place for the Chief 

Executive, in consultation with Members of the Planning Committee, to review 

applications that would have come before the Committee on a case by case basis.   

 

http://www.antrimandnewtownabbey.gov.uk/


Whilst all applications being presented to Planning Committee would normally be 

subject to public speaking rights, as part of the interim procedure that has now been 

put in place, applicants/agents and, where relevant, those making representations are 

being afforded the opportunity by the Council to provide final written submissions. 

 

Please note that the Council Office at Mossley Mill is no longer open to the public and 

consequently any final written submission you wish to make in this case must be sent by 

post or preferably email to memberservices@antrimandnewtownabbey.gov.uk 

to be received no later than noon on Wednesday 13 May 2020. 

 

Information on all planning applications in the Borough, including the relevant forms 

and drawings, consultation responses and any representations received is available to 

view online using the Public Access tool on the Northern Ireland Planning Portal.  This 

can be accessed easily from our website.  Please contact the Planning Section by 

telephone on 0300 123 6677 for further information. 
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